
 
 

June 3, 2011 
 
TO: All Insurers Licensed to Write Commercial Insurance in Virginia 
 
RE: Call for Exempted Commercial Insurance Policyholder Information No Longer 

Required 
 

Senate Bill 1015, approved March 26, 2011, made several changes to Virginia 
Code Section 38.2-1903.1.  Among these changes was the deletion of the language in  
§ 38.2-1903.1.E which required insurers issuing exempt policies to provide the number 
of exempted policyholders annually to the Commission, along with an aggregation of the 
criteria establishing the exemption.   

 

 

As such, it will no longer be necessary to file Form A or Form B with the 
Commission each October. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact: 
 

Eric C. Lowe 
Principal Insurance Analyst 

Bureau of Insurance 
P. O. Box 1157 

Richmond, VA  23218 
Telephone: (804) 371-9628 

Fax: (804) 371-9396 
Email: eric.lowe@scc.virginia.gov 

 
 
      Sincerely, 

 
      Mary M. Bannister 
      Deputy Commissioner of Insurance 
      Property and Casualty Division 

 
P.O. BOX 1157 

RICHMOND, VIRGINIA  23218 
TELEPHONE:  (804) 371-9741 
TDD/VOICE:  (804) 371-9206 

www.scc.virginia.gov/boi 
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